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Office of the Warden
595 gth Avenue East, Owen Sound Ontario N4K 3E3

519-376-2205 I 1 -800-567-GREY I Fax: 51 9-376-8998
February 10,2020

Mayor John Woodbury
Township of Southgate
185667 GR I
RR1
Dundalk ON NOC 1B0

Dear John

We will be hosting the Annual Warden's Forum again this year. Please consider this an
invitation to you, all members of your council and senior staff to attend.

The Forum will be held at the Flesherton Kinplex, 2 Highland Drive, Flesherton on
Thursday, April 16th. The meeting will begin at 4:00 p.m. and a light luncheon will be
provided at approximately 5:30 p.m. with the remainder of the Forum to follow from 6:30

- 7:30 p.m.

Our theme this year will be "Climate Change - Local lmpacts". The agenda for the
event will include a guest speaker and a roundtable session for each municipality to
provide updates related to climate or othenryise.

Attached you will find an attendees list that will need to be completed and returned to
the attention of Penny Colton, penny.colton@qrey.ca, no later than Friday, March 20,
2020 in order that we can prepare accordingly

Yours tru

Paul ueen
Warden
(519) 372-0219 ext. 1225

WWW rev.ca
lpc

Enclosure

Grey County: Colour lt Your Way


